
Lunch will be provided 

WEDNESDAY, 17 OCTOBER  

12:00 PM - 1:00 PM IN D236 

 

Eat, learn, and be inspired by faculty SoTL

(Scholarship of Teaching and Learning) research

projects. Mark Stoiko (TBS), with support from

the Teaching Innovation Fund (TIF), set out to

investigate which of the following learning

experiences is more meaningful: assingments

that provide breadth or depth? Join us to learn

what he has discrovered so far.  

SoTL 

PLEASE CONTACT HEIDI.MARSH@HUMBER.CA FOR MORE

INFORMATION

Lunch& Learn

http://www.humber.ca/centreforteachingandlearning/register.html?form=57&event=3377

